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	PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

In an Extract from Cabinet Statement dated 19 February 2004 it was   announced that:

“............ In order to ensure that all citizens are able to cast their vote, Cabinet concurred that the President should declare 14 April 2004 a national public holiday, in terms of the Public Holidays Act of 1994..............”

Members are advised that the additional Public Holiday will be gazetted in the Government Gazette shortly.
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